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7th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Whole school pantomime trip

Our whole school trip to the pantomime this year will be taking place on Tuesday 17th December 2024.
We will be going to see Beauty & the Beast at The Grove Theatre, Dunstable.

The children will travel by coach to the theatre, leaving school at approximately 9:00 am and returning
about 1:00 pm. Therefore, the children will have lunch when we return to school. Please note that
Reception, Y1 and Y2 children will all be provided with a school packed lunch, as there will be no hot
meal option on that day for any pupil. All Nursery and KS2 (Y3 – Y6) will need to order a school packed
lunch or bring a packed lunch from home.

We are politely asking for a voluntary contribution of £12 per child to cover the cost of the ticket. FOGGS
have very kindly agreed to fund the transport costs, for which the school is very grateful. Please make
the payment for this trip via Arbor by Monday 2nd December.

Please note: unfortunately, if voluntary contributions do not cover the expenditure for the school, it will be
necessary to cancel this trip. All Nursery children are welcome to be part of our theatre visit. Please
make arrangements for them to be collected from school at 2:00 p.m.

If you have any financial difficulty making the contribution towards this trip, please don’t hesitate to
contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Matt Beach

Headteacher

‘Treat others exactly as you would like to be treated’ (Luke 6:31)
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